

APR 29 2014

Edward B. Hudson Chairperson, Property Rights Committee 402 Skeena Court SASKATOON SK S7K 4H2

Dear Mr. Hudson:

I write to acknowledge receipt of *A Method to Entrench Individual Property Rights in the Constitution of Canada*, alongside similar correspondence to my office and elected members of the government caucus.

A considered response will be forthcoming following proper study of your submissions.

To facilitate the dialogue on this issue, you may wish to direct any further enquiries to my office.

Yours very truly,

Gordon S. Wyant, Q.C.

cc Honourable Don Morgan, Q.C., Minister of Labour Relations and Workplace Safety